
 
 

Sample Email to Students 
 

Christian Pharmacists Fellowship International (CPFI) is a worldwide ministry of 

individuals working in all areas of pharmaceutical service and practice. CPFI's mission is 

to provide fellowship among like-minded professionals, challenge and promote spiritual 

growth, encourage the advancement of knowledge and ethics in the practice of pharmacy, 

encourage evangelism and the integration of faith into practice, and provide support and 

opportunity for service in both home and foreign missions.  More information can be 

found at www.cpfi.org. 

 

CPFI student chapters are present at over seventy universities nationwide plus 

international student groups.  Each student chapter determines the role in which they can 

best serve at their university.  Chapters focus on supporting one another professionally 

and spiritually, serving the community, participating in missions, and/or supporting their 

classmates.  Student chapters also interact with one another through the CPFI National 

Student Council and engage in regional interactions between chapters.  Additionally, 

local CPFI professional members serve as guest speakers and/or mentors for student 

chapters.  Also, CPFI provides student focused sessions at its Annual Meeting and hosts 

an annual student retreat every fall. 

 

If you are interested in learning more about CPFI or assisting in establishing a student 

chapter at our university, please contact… 

 

http://www.cpfi.org/

